
  

 

Parish Contacts 

Fr Raul Balute, SOLT   
Parish Administrator ph:0450 115 099 
frraul_solt@yahoo.com 
Fr Alex Barnedo, SOLT  
Assistant Priest  ph:0432 947 245  
Joanne Helm     
Parish Coordinator  ph:0424 763 734 
jo.helm@bbcatholic.org.au 
Parish Pastoral Council email: 
wyongcatholicparishppc@yahoo.com.au 
 

Saturday Vigil / Sunday Mass Times 

St Cecilia’s Church  
23 Byron St Wyong 
Sat Vigil 5.00pm  Sun 7.30am & 9.30am 
 

St John Fisher Mass Centre 
Hicks Lane Tumbi Umbi 
Sat Vigil 5.00 pm  Sun: 8.30am & 5pm 
 

Weekday Mass 

St Cecilia’s : Mon-Sat: 8.00am 
St John Fisher:   
Mon, Wed, Thurs  8:00am 
Tue & Fri: 9.15am 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 

St Cecilia’s        Daily 7am-8am  
St John Fisher 1st Friday 8.15 - 9.15am 
St Cecilia’s 1st Friday of the month 7pm 
mass followed by prayers - Mass Midnight 
concluding 1am Saturday 
 

Reconciliation/Confession 

St Cecilia’s  Saturday morning after the 
8am Mass & Saturday at 4.30pm 
St John Fisher Saturday at 4.30pm 
 

Anointing of the Sick (First Friday) 
St Cecilia’s During 8.00am &11.30am  
Mass  
St John Fisher During 9.15am Mass 
 

Monthly Mass  

St Barnabas  Yarramalong  1st Sunday 
11.15am 
Filipino Mass Every 3rd Sunday 12pm 
 

Devotion to Our Lady of Perpetual Help  

Sat St Cecilia’s & Wed St John Fisher  
(after the 8:00am mass)   
 

Devotion to the Divine Mercy 

St Cecilia’s Fri after the 8am Mass 
St John Fisher Fri after the 9:15am Mass 
 

St Cecilia’s Church 

Rosary Group 2pm Tuesdays 
Legion of Mary 8am Wednesdays 

   Emergency Priest Contact 

   Fr Raul ph:0450 115 099  
   Fr Alex ph:0432 947 245 

 
Parish Office  23 Byron Street Wyong 
Mon to Thurs 9.30am to 2.30pm & Fri 9.30am to 12pm 
Phone: 4352 1011  Po  Box 385 Wyong NSW 2259 
Email: office@wyongcatholicparish.com 
 

Website: www.wyong.dbb.org.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/wyongcatholicparish 

 
 

 Property Transfer Professionals 
ARLENE BARNETT Licensed Conveyancer—JP 
02 4353 1340  48A Pacific Hwy Wyong  
propertytransfer@bigpond.com 
www.conveyancernsw.net.au 

Specialising in: Land & Business Sale or Purchase  
Mortgages & Commercial Leases, Retirement Villages 

Keep Us In Your Prayers   
 

Prayer: The most valuable gift you can give someone. 

 

Sick: Sebastian Martino, Laura Valtarel, Eoin McAweaney,  
Eileen Thorpe, Gail Parsons, Michael Briggs, Paris             
Tabernaberri, Michael King, Maria Mercedes, Ferraresi, John 
Susovich and daughter Wendy, Paul Wright, Cherie Gurtner, 
Leeann Hazelton, Rose Attard, Deb Roy, Dianna Williams, 
Juan Tabernaberri, Colleen O’Neill,  Zoila Vasguez, Myriam 
Iviviani, Dianna Chapman, Miguel Magno, Marisa Martino, 
Charles Richards, Maria Luisa Bazan, Baby George, Jim 
Kelly, Margaret Skimming, Ilaria McMahon, Jannese    
Thompson, Bailey Ferris, Haydn Kaltanbacher, Kevin Brien, 
Amelia Dunn, Aurora Estrella, Jean, Scotty, Margaret      
Shepherd, Pat Willemsem, Justus Cesca, Hettie Meulen, Peter 
McEvoy, Josephine Riediger, Luigi Schiavo, Talitha Milroy,  
Nora Dillon, Emma Carroll, Dianne Powell, Len Miller, Cecily 
Briggs,Terry, Ann Brady, May Fagan, Shirley North, Rosie 
Attard, Lilli Drennan, Robert Clarke, Nancy Hagney, Peter 
Vanderpoel  
 
Thank you;  Regina Preston thanks you all for your prayers 
and support as she is now doing well. 
 
Anniversary: Tom Mayne, Fred Barry, Clarence & Daphne 
McCue  

FRESHA OPTIONS FRUIT & 
VEG 
Market fresh produce delivered straight to 
your door.    
www.freshaoptions.com.au                                                      
 0424 494 887                                                           

Safeguarding Message        

“A child safe institution pays attention to equity by taking into 
account children’s diverse circumstances.” (Royal            
Commission, 2017)  More information can be found on; 
http://elderabusehelpline.com.au/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WYONG CATHOLIC PARISH 

St Cecilia’s Church & St John Fisher Mass Ctr 

Under the Pastoral Care of the  

Society of Our Lady of the Most Holy Trinity (SOLT) 

 

Vision 
 

The Wyong Catholic Parish is a welcoming, caring dynamic community 

 

Mission Statement 
 

We will live and proclaim the message of the Gospel : Engage, Participate, Reach out and Transform 

11th SUNDAY in ORDINARY TIME , Year B , 17.6.18 

Gospel Reflection  

Excerpt from; God’s Word 2018: Daily Reflections 
 

Both the parables in today’s gospel point to the role that we are called to play in God’s 
plan. He takes care of the major part and leaves us with a small role.  
 

However, the role he has assigned to us is fundamental. The farmer has to first of all    
scatter the seed and only then will God be able to do the rest, i.e.; making the seed sprout, 
grow and bear fruit.  
 

Likewise, although the mustard seed itself is small, it has to be first sown into the ground. 
Once it is sown then its hidden ability to grow into the greatest of shrubs is triggered and 
it becomes one in which even birds can take shelter.  
 

Since ‘a journey of a thousand miles begins with a single step’ we are given the task of 
taking a decisive step and playing a crucial role. 

mailto:wyongcatholicparishppc@yahoo.com.au
mailto:office@wyongcatholicparish.com
https://dbb.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=466af249e088db70ab864d088&id=0692c3f15b&e=ce55955b20


 
 
 

Advertising Space 

Adam Dewey 
Plumber, Drainer & Gas Fitter 

0423 123 823 
ajcoastalplumbing@gmail.com 
facebook.com/ajcoastalplumbing 
Lic No. 235651C  ABN 48 478 409 487 
 

Committed to quality plumbing solutions at affordable prices 

 

Very Important Notice we ask that all parishioners read this notice carefully  

WWCC: Are you a volunteer in our parish in a ministry where you are required to hold a Working With 
Children Clearance? Catechist, Children’s Liturgy Leader, Senior Server etc? If so, you may be nearing 
the time for renewal as your WWC Clearance is valid for 5 years only. The NSW Office of the        
Children’s Guardian will notify you via email 3 months prior to your expiry date with instructions on 
how to renew, HOWEVER, in order to receive this reminder email, you must ensure that your current 
email address is on record with the OCG. To do this you need to logon to their website 
[www.kidsguardian.nsw.gov.au], enter your current WWC number and re-enter your details, updating 
any necessary fields. If you need more information please contact the OCG on 9286 7219 who will 
guide you through the process.  

 

 

 

 

 

The upcoming Plenary Council offers an opportunity to discover 
and discern, with the guidance of the Holy Spirit, the future 
course for the Church in Australia.  
It is time to ask “What do you think God is asking of us in     
Australia?” The Plenary Council has the potential to open up new  
horizons within ourselves and our Catholic communities, and to 
discern ways to live our faith anew in contemporary Australian 
society. It will decide and legislate on matters that will shape and 
impact upon generations of Australian Catholics to come.         
Together, we are on a journey of listening to God by listening to 

one another.  Therefore we invite all parishioners to participate 

in the following celebration.   

Saturday 30th June 

St John Fisher Hall 

Vigil  Mass 5pm 

Pot Luck dinner and  

Lively Group discussions 
 

We seek to open new horizons for spreading joy for the young 
Church and our communities.  
In this Year of Youth and upcoming Plenary Council, we invite 
all the People of God to join us on this journey.  This is a journey 
for the entire Body of Christ. 
For this evening to be a success we need all parishioners of all 
ages to participate. 
Please RSVP after Mass to Fr Raul, Fr Alex, PPC Member or see      
registration sheet at the back of the Church / Mass Ctr. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ricky Li  -  Registered NDIS provider  -   
Phone 4355 4445  
www.tuggerahphysio.com.au 

CENTRAL COAST FAMILY MEDICINE 
We listen.   We care.  Doctors for your family 

Dr Joel Asence, Dr Theresa Colina, 
Dr Linus Soh and Dr Marichelle Torrado 

4351 8777   
centralcoastfamilymedicine .com.au  
Online booking available 

 

Shoe Box Collection for Men & Women  

During the month of June 

 

Once again we are taking on this very successful initiative to  
support people in need or without homes within our local       

community.   We invite you to become involved in the ‘Shoe Box 

Collection’.  Simply grab a shoe box or collect a calico bag from 

the parish office and fill it up with lots of goodies. 

 
Some items that can be included are:  
 

Toiletries;  Shampoo, Conditioner, Body Lotion, Soap/Gel,     
Razor, Toothbrush, Toothpaste, Tissues, Comb, Feminine       
Hygiene, Face washer, Deodorant. 
 

Non Perishable Food; Breakfast Biscuits/Cereal, UHT Milk, 
Noodles, Crackers, Muesli Bar, Lollies/Chocolate, Biscuits/
Chips, Fruit Cups/Tins, Tea, Cappuccino sachets, Cup of Soup, 
Water/Juice, Disposable Cutlery. 
 

Warmth; Socks, Gloves, Beanie, Scarf.   
 

You are welcome to leave your donations at the back of the 
Church/Mass ctr.  
 

Broken Bay Bible Conference 2018  

"St Paul: Persecutor to Preacher" 

 Friday - Saturday 27-28 July 2018 
Paul was a passionate proclaimer of the Gospel in the early 
Church. Come and meet this fascinating man and learn about his 
journey from persecutor to preacher, and about the fledging 
Christian communities he founded. Presented by acclaimed      
international biblical scholar Fr Nicholas King SJ; Dr Catherine 
Playoust; Most Rev David L. Walker; and with participation by 
Most Rev Peter A Comensoli. 
 

Venue:  The Heritage Function Centre, Ryde-Eastwood Leagues 
Club, 117 Ryedale Rd West Ryde 2114 
 

Costs:  Full Conference Registration $110;   
Single Day Registration $55 

Register at:  www.trybooking.com/UFJU  
Phone: Pina Bernard 8379 1627.  

The NATIVITY of ST JOHN THE BAPTIST Year B 

Readings: 24th June 2018 First Reading: Is 49:1-6;  
Second Reading: Acts 13:22-26 ; Gospel: Lk 1:57-66,80  
You may view next week’s readings by visiting this web site: 
http://www.usccb.org/bible/ 

 
 
 
 
 

We thank most sincerely all        
Parishioners who contribute 
through our parish’s Planned     
Giving and regular cash donations 
to the plate .  
 

As a parish community, we rely 
enormously on these contributions 
to cover the following:  
 Liturgical needs and resources 

(vestments, bread and wine)  
 Equipment and resources  

computers and photocopier 
 Increasing electricity costs 

and insurance 
 Staff wages  
 Repairs and maintenance for 

the church, presbytery,    
meeting rooms and offices.  

 

Your envelopes for the new        
financial year are ready for           
collection this weekend from         
St Cecilia’s Church and St John 
Fisher Mass Ctr.   
 

Please note: 
To minimise on costs and  excess 
envelopes being ordered, some 
planned givers have been issued a 
new envelope no. 
 

All envelopes with addresses from 
Chittaway heading to Wyong will 
be at St Cecilia’s. All envelopes 
from Glenning Valley heading to 
Tumbi will be at St John Fisher.  
 

To change your collection point, 
please contact the Parish office.  

Pope Francis'  

Prayer Intention for June 

Social Networks 
That social networks may work  
towards inclusiveness which       
respects others for their differences.  

http://www.trybooking.com/UFJU
https://dbb.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=466af249e088db70ab864d088&id=62267c98ee&e=cb41d02582

